
~DISCUSS, CONSIDER, AND/OR APPROVE AN INTERLOCAL 
AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF BAY CITY AND MATAGORDA 

COUNTY REGARDING THE BAY CITY SERVICE CENTER. 
 

 
 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

 INTERLOCAL AGREEMENT FOR SERVICE CENTER 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND:   

Beginning in 2000, the County provided monetary support of $3,591 annually to be used for 
repairs and maintenance at the request of Mrs. Gusman. This was prior to the City being deeded 
the property in May of 2009.   
 
Since then, the County has honored the same commitment. This contract/agreement was updated 
in 2020 to reflect the change in ownership (i.e. removing the “Independent Contractor” language; 
removing the County having “sufficient control” to “sufficient observation” to insure public 
purpose is served)  
 
The is a two-year agreement effective for the term beginning January 1, 2024 through December 
31, 2025. 

 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS:  County contributes $3,591 per year for repairs and 
maintenance.  

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends City Council approve the contract. 

ATTACHMENTS:  Contract between City and County  


